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Because every child deserves the 

chance to learn.  

Our 5th graduation went well, we had another 
memorable day celebrating the big achievement. 

Very good news: all students passed their  National 
Examination and joined Secondary School this 
year. We are wishing all of them best of luck. 

All of the success has been achieved through funds 
raised by our donors and sponsors as we   receive 
no funding from any other source. 

We are so very grateful to everyone for helping us 
to get this far.  

THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We opened school this January. It is another time of the year staff and students ready for another adventure of learning and sharing experiences. 

Our school now supports 260 students and employs over 28 staff. As always we love saying thank you because we know we won’t be called 

school without you, we appreciate your on-going support. 

Our new prep class joined the school, and we have managed to find a few  sponsors. We are now looking for 16 more, please help us to share the 

story to your family and friends, we believe we have done a lot and we are going to do more. 

We are looking forward to hear from you please contact us by emcsschool@gmail.com 

  

Back to School January 2023 
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East Meru Community School 

We thank our food donors, we were able to stock enough food to feed 
our students all through the year, the school menu is completed, this 
year after a long time without having rice and beans on our school menu 
your very kind donation was covered enough to include it in the menu 
this year, the price of rice has gone up massively  

In Tanzania especial our students most of the family won’t  afford to 
feed the family rice so for us to be able to include rice one day a week it 
has make a big difference, it has brought a lot of joy to our students, 
once again thank you everyone for sharing our appeal also for your    
donation little by little always take us far. 
 

                                  School Vegetable Garden, 

Very luck we had rain recently which it has helped our garden to      
provide us with lot of vegetables, we feed our student very health food, 
goes with vegetable from our garden and fruit which we purchase      
locally.  

.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to support us for any amount please see our 
donation link below, your donation will help us with fruit, 
milk or stationary.  

Any amount will be much appreciated,  

our donation link https://www.justgiving.com/foemcs    
 

https://www.justgiving.com/foemcs
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Sport Equipment Appeal 

Our friend and sponsor Holly Crompton raised an appeal helping us to 

buy sports equipment, it all went well. We purchased footballs, skipping 

rope and much more. We have enough to entertain our students, learning 

physical and excising. Thank you to all who help with this successful 

appeal. 

 Thank You Holly for your ongoing support. 
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It was nice to have TIB founder Jeanette and her team Julie, 

Pam, and Paula visiting us and setting up and updating the 

database in the Teacher in a Box for staff and donating       

another package for our Community Library. 

Jeanette had time to train our teachers, we appreciate your 

support TIB, our students and staff are much                        

enjoying learning though your programmer. 

 

 

  

Lewis and Melody have been our big supporters and volunteer at East Meru 
teaching our students Bible studies, we are always happy to have you. Thank 
you Lewis and Melody. We really appreciate your ongoing support.             
See you again soon. 
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East Meru Community School – Tanzania 
Pupil Sponsorship Appeal for 2023 

          Please help us to keep this smile!  

…… because every child deserves the 

chance to learn  

For just £20, €25, AUS$30, US$25 per month 

East Meru Community School is an English Medium Primary School located in Maruvango, a remote rural village in Northern        Tanza-
nia. 

Children, of all abilities, are recruited from the most needy families in the local community and all their needs are provided for through our 
sponsorship programme.  

Monthly sponsorship payments are used to provide:                                                                                                                          

Full uniform including shoes, two shirts or dresses, two pairs of trousers and one sweater  

* The teacher’s salary   * Teaching materials   * Classroom stationery    * Daily tea and a healthy lunch  

We have small classes, a maximum of 30, and we aim to provide a conducive environment for learning with good teaching resources and well 
qualified teachers who share the caring, nurturing ethos of the school. 

  

If you would like to become part of our East Meru Community School family and sponsor one of our children, please contact Ian and Mary  
Horne emcsschool@gmail.com. We would be so happy to hear from you!  

 

mailto:ianmhorne@yahoo.co.uk

